
NORMAN K. NICHOLS      
     1661 Grandview Place – Ferndale, Wa.98248 Phone (360) 384-5232 FAX (360)384-

3782 
 
                          October 10, 2007 
 
 
 
Washington Utilities & 
    Transportation Commission 
1300 South Evergreen Park Drive SW 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, Wa. 98504-7250 
 
Subject:  Methow valley Sanitation Service, Inc. G-146 - Request for fuel 
surcharge.  
 
Dear Sirs: 
 Methow valley Sanitation Service, Inc. G-146 is hereby requesting a fuel 
surcharge of .97% of the current charge for garbage service provided. 
 

In order to facilitate Staff's examination of this request, they have 
enclosed the following information: 

1. Tariff pages containing the effect of this request. 
2. Working papers in support of this request are included.   
 

 The company is requesting Less Than Statutory Notice treatment of this 
request per Commission letter dated October 12, 2005 and an effective date of 
November 1, 2007. 
 
 Please contact Mr. Norman K. Nichols at (360) 384-5232 in Ferndale, Wa. if 
you have any questions regarding this request. 
  
 Respectfully, 
 
       
        Norman K. Nichols 
cc: Solid Waste Supervisor 
 Dept. of Public Works 
 1234 A 2nd Ave. So. 
 Okanogan, Wa. 98840  
 


